
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF RESCHEDULED 
SUBCOMMITTEE HEARING  

 
March 5, 2024 

 
TO: Members, Subcommittee on Economic Development, Public Buildings, and 

Emergency Management 
 
FROM: Scott Perry, Chairman, Subcommittee on Economic Development, Public 

Buildings, and Emergency Management; Sam Graves, Chairman, Committee on 
Transportation and Infrastructure 

 
RE: Subcommittee Hearing on “Disaster Readiness: Examining the Propriety of the 

Expanded Use of FEMA Resources” 
 

The Subcommittee on Economic Development, Public Buildings, and Emergency 
Management of the Committee on Transportation and Infrastructure’s hearing entitled, “Disaster 
Readiness: Examining the Propriety of the Expanded Use of FEMA Resources,” originally 
scheduled for Wednesday, February 14, 2024 at 10:00 a.m. ET, has been rescheduled. The 
hearing will now take place on Tuesday, March 12, 2024, at 10:00 a.m. ET in 2167 of the 
Rayburn House Office Building.  

 
For questions concerning this meeting, please email Tyler Micheletti, Director of 

Operations and Administration, at Tyler.Micheletti@mail.house.gov or contact the Committee 
on Transportation and Infrastructure at (202) 225-9446. 
 


